
 

 

   

OMAHA AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 
 
DATE: March 11, 2025 
 
This is to advise that the March meeting of the Omaha Airport Authority (OAA) that was 
scheduled for March 18, 2025, has been cancelled.  The next OAA Board Meeting is scheduled 
for Tuesday, April 15, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. in the Metro Community College Board Room, Fort 
Omaha Campus, 5300 North 30th Street, Building #21, Omaha, Nebraska.   
 


